

# Newsletter



### 27th April 2018

#### Dates

Monday 7<sup>th</sup> May nursery closed for Bank Holiday

Friday 25<sup>th</sup> May - last day of half term

Monday 4<sup>th</sup> June - nursery reopens

### Spare jumpers and dresses

We have some spare jumpers, and a few dresses which have been donated by past parents. We will put these out in the porch area next week. If you would like to buy one, we ask for a donation of £2 for school funds please. Please put it in the pot provided.



### Living Eggs



We've had great excitement watching the chicks hatch!

## What are the children learning next week?

We will be learning all about life cycles as our chicks grow and develop. The children are enthralled by them - and we are basing all our learning activities around them next week including maths, drawing and science.

### Junk modelling

Please can you send in any small boxes such as toothpaste boxes. The children are very enthusiastic about making models at the moment.

### Sunny weather

On sunny days please apply sun cream before your child comes to nursery. For those children who are with us all day, we will apply our nursery sun cream at lunch time. We use Ambre Solaire Factor 50 Sensitive.

We have our own sun caps which children wear outside on sunny days.



### N1 children 30 hour places

If you have expressed an interest in a 30 hour place for September, you can check your eligibility through

### www.childcarechoices.gov.uk

(you need to scroll down to the 30 hours free childcare section, click apply now and then scroll down the next page to apply now)
Further step by step guidance is available from the office if you are having difficulty.

If you are eligible you need to bring this code, along with your National Insurance number to the nursery office. You will need to reconfirm your details every 3 months in order to continue to access the 30 hour place. You will be prompted via an email from the eligibility website.